Good morning,

Our 2021 scholarship applications will be available on March 15t with a due date of April
28%. The link below will take you to the First Mid website where the student can click on
the name of the scholarship to be taken to the application.

https:/Awww firstmid.com/scholarship-applications/

We transferred the John and Daisy Mason Trust and the Emily Burgess Osborne Trust
to the Southeastern lllinois Community Foundation at the end of 2020. Due to this, the
Southeastern lliinois Community Foundation will handle both of these scholarships for
2021. | sent an email to all of the 2020 Mason and Osborne applicants today to notify
them of this change. These two applications are available now with a due date of March
30", The best way for students to get started is to

visit www.enrichingourcommunity.org/Scholarships and click on Southeastern lllinois
Community Foundation Common Scholarship Application.

I will be on matermity leave mid-late March through most, if not all, of May. Due to this,
we will hold our meeting via Zoom when | return. Should you or your students have any
questions, please reach out to the Trust Admin

Assistants {rustadminassist@firstmid.com.

Thank you!

Laura M. Reichart, CTFA | Vice President, Senior Trust Administration Officer
First Mid Wealth Management

1515 Charleston Ave. | P.O. Box 528 | Mattoon, IL 61938

(Office} 217-258-0633 | (Fax) 217-234-7331
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